
                     Head Teacher’s Comments 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week has been about apples, apples, apples.  
Mrs Quinn borrowed an apple press from the South Lakeland Orchard society. The children loved the 
whole process of making their apple juice, using the press. It was delicious.  
Key Stage two also toasted pieces of sugared apples on the camp fire at forest schools... 
 
The whole school enjoyed their first forest school session of the year on Thursday, at St. Catherine's wood. 
Ro from Woodmatters led the sessions. EYFS and KS1 made mud pies and clay faces whilst KS2, in their 
home-made bird masks mapped out the woods using natural objects. This links in perfectly with our marvellous maps topic.  
 
On Tuesday we welcomed Margaret Wright from Lancaster Diocese Education service. She spent time with every class and we spoke 
about how we can all follow in the footsteps of Jesus. She also gifted the school with a giant canvas of our school saint, St. Cuthbert. 
We can't wait to decorate the canvas and share it with you all.  
 
Next Wednesday we are joining Father Bernard for our Harvest Mass, at 9.30 in church.  
We are collecting donations of food etc, which we will donate to Kings Foodbank. Please bring any donations to school.  
 
On Thursday 6th October, we are holding an Open morning, from 9.30-12pm.  
Please come and visit our school and see us in action.  
Spread the word, we have places in all year groups and we will soon be able to take children from  the age of 2!  
 
On Friday 7th , children are invited to come to school wearing bright clothes as we spend the day 'Brightening up for CAFOD'. We will 
be raising money for CAFOD. School council have planned lots of exciting activities. There will also be a cake sale on this day. 
 
Congratulations to our KS2 football team, who were overall winners at a local schools football tournament on Wednesday at Elleray 
School.  
Well done to our children who played 6 games and won them all. Scoring 18 goals and not conceding one!  
Many thanks to Jim from Westmorland FA for coaching our children.  
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend,  
Stay safe,  
Mrs Bone  
Acting Headteacher 

Friday Newsletter 

 

 

Wrap-around Care - all payments are due when booking please  

Breakfast Club* is open from 8.15am until 8.45am £2.50 per child, per session 

After-school Club* runs from 3.15pm until 5.15 pm at £5 per child, per session. 

*Please book a week in advance to allow staff planning.  If less notice is given we 

cannot guarantee availability. 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Weds 5th October - Harvest Mass in 

church 

Thurs 6th Oct—Open Morning 9:30—

12pm 

Fri 7th Oct—Brightening up for 

CAFOD 

Fri 14th Oct—School Photos 

Mon 24th Oct—Fri 28th Oct—Half 

Term 

Mon 31st October - Inset Day—

SCHOOL CLOSED.  

Friday 30th September 2022 

Reception 86% 

Year 1 72%   

Year 2 100% 

Year 3 63%  

Year 4 100% 

Year 5 100%    

Year 6 86% 

WOW! Well 
done Year 2, 4 

&Year 5!! 

Why not come to our Toddler 

Group held every Thursday in 

term time at the Maryholme 

Centre from 9.30am—11.15am 

WINNERS!! 

KS2 Football 

Team 


